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Will the Postal Service be swayed by hundreds of customers from just one  Wisconsin town?

  

  

A petition drive to keep the Bangor Post Office open has gathered more than  400 signatures
from people who want the permanent post office building  re-opened.  The post office at Bangor
was suddenly closed for repairs in  January, and there's no indication from the landlord when
things might be  fixed.  Many of its regular customers worry that a temporary closure might give 
the Postal Service an excuse to shut down the building completely.
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